= (303) 321-1956 108 Monroe St. Denver, Colorado 80206

January 12, 1989

Mr. Bill Nittler P.O. Box 824 Mancos, Colorado 81328

Dear Bill;

I would like to thank you for your reception report dated July 25th, 1988.

Our power level at the time of your reception was 5000 watts, at the frequency of 1390khz. Our station uses a non-directional antenna system, which is located near Hampden and Santa Fe street in Denver.

At the time of your report, we were a heavy-metal format, called Z-Rock.

As of early November, we became a member of the Business Radio Network based out of Colorado Springs.

I have enclosed a copy of our daytime coverage contours, I hope it is of some help.

Once again, thank you for your reception report, if I can be of any help, please feel free to give me call at the number above.

Sincerely,

Eric M. Wiler

Director of Engineering

/EW

ENC(1)